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It has been a busy period for me the last couple of months, we have submitted for consultation West 
Devon’s plan for short stay parking, and I am pleased to announce that we have tried to help 
residents as well a business by only putting up the tariff by a small amount, whilst also keeping the 
free parking element. 
  
I am mindful that many towns have not recovered yet from the fallout of the Pandemic and am 
hoping that this will encourage a prosperous season for all in the Town. 
  
I also attended a meeting with Devon County Council, BID, and the Chamber regarding the County 
councils proposed plans for Parking meters, finally they showed us their plan. 
  
Outside of Tavistock I have been involved through advisory groups with the proposed boundary 
changes and Governance reviews with Okehampton and the Hamlets as well as Sydenham Damerel, 
these are progressing, and the consultation process has only recently finished 1st December. 
  
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a merry Christmas and a happy new year. 
  
Cllr Adam Bridgewater 
 


